
 

 

 
October 22, 2008 
 
Fernando Armenta, Chair 
County of Monterey   
168 W. Alisal Street, 1st Floor 
Salinas, CA 93901 
                                      Missing Documents for GPU-5 DEIR Review  
 
Dear Chair Armenta and Members of the Board of Supervisors, 
 
Established in 1949 and with 800 dues-paying members, the Carmel Valley 
Association (CVA) is the oldest and largest residents association in Carmel 
Valley.  CVA has been reviewing the Draft EIR for GPU-5.   We have been 
diligent in our efforts, but have been unable to locate certain reference 
documents listed in the DEIR section 11 through the County-provided links and 
documents. 
 
When we contacted The Open Monterey Project about this problem, we learned 
that they had, on October 17, 2008, advised the County of this problem. Even 
with this notification, we note that the referenced documents remain unavailable. 
 
This letter is to advise you that, without the referenced documents, and whatever 
other documents are determined to be missing from the DEIR, CVA will not be 
able to complete its review of the DEIR in the remaining time allotted.  
 
Accordingly, we urge you to immediately make these documents and all other 
required documents available, that you notify us of their availability, and that 
you provide us with at least the forty-five day minimum time required from the 
date of such availability and notice to review the DEIR, as required by the 
California Environmental Quality Act. 
 
We thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Glenn E. Robinson 
President Emeritus 
Carmel Valley Association 
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